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Dear ______:

Thank you very much for taking the time to meet with me this past week to discuss Advantage Asheville and the economic development activities in the Asheville area.  Your input and advice will prove most helpful to the Chamber staff and Board leadership as they develop a new five year plan to further enhance the economic and workforce development programs for the area.
We expect to present our community assessment report to the Chamber Board in early August.  As a valued participant in this information gathering process, we look forward to sharing our report findings with you.  Thanks again for your time and insight into this most important effort.

Best regards,

Robert A. Radcliff (and/or) Michael P. Dryden
Resource Development Group

